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Contact:  Jim Pennington 
Phone: 1.800.624.6961, ext. 7625 
February 5, 2018 

The Health Plan Hosts Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony at New Wheeling Headquarters  

Wheeling, W.Va. – The Health Plan (THP) announced they will hold a ribbon-cutting 
ceremony for its newly-completed 53,000-square-foot office in Wheeling, WV on 
Thursday, February 8 at 10 a.m. The ceremony marks the completion of a two-year 
project to relocate its corporate headquarters back to West Virginia.   

“This is our homecoming,” said Jim Pennington, President and CEO of The Health Plan. 
“We’re thankful to the State of West Virginia, the City of Wheeling, and the Regional 
Economic Development for their roles in helping make this moment possible.” 

Pennington, along with Governor Jim Justice, Mayor Glenn Elliott, former mayors Andy 
McKenzie and Nick Sparachane and THP board members will facilitate the ceremony 
on the Market Street side entrance of the new building.  

### 

The Health Plan (www.healthplan.org) is a clinically-driven, technology-enhanced, and 
customer-focused health maintenance organization that manages and improves the health 
and well-being of its members. Established in 1979, the West Virginia-based company, with 
offices in Wheeling, Charleston and Morgantown, West Virginia and Massillon, Ohio has offered 
a complete line of managed care products and services designed to provide health care 
systems and clients with innovative health care benefits and plans at a reasonable cost across 
the mid-Atlantic region and nationally.  

 


